April 9,2018 Minutes for Rough Riders
Secretaries Report from last month Read by Ann	
Treasurers Report from last month Read by Dick
$ Cash
$ Savings 
[bookmark: _GoBack]$ Checking
$ Secondary Savings
Spending for Month
2 Checks were written by Dick: $1,524 for the Culvert and $45.05 for Rough Rider stickers

Old business
One shirt is left to be paid for and picked up by member. Kurt has been in touch with him and arrangements are made. There are still extras that are available for members to purchase.
Thank you to all of you that submitted photos of your rides to Kurt. It’s always fun to see them and share them!
Land owner agreements are all in good standing with the exception of Fanetti. Dick has not heard back from him yet.

New Business
Can Feed prep:  
Although there are 5 weeks in Sept this year, we will stick with having the Can Feed on Sept. 23, 2018. Contact AWSC and have them put the Can Feed info in their magazine. Our 1st meeting in the fall will be held in mid-August so we get our ducks in a row for the Can Feed.
Election of officers took place tonight (Ann enters a smiley face). 2 remain the same and 2 have changed. 
President will remain Kurt Gaber
Vice President will be Derek Peterson
Treasurer will remain Dick Goulet
Secretary will be Laurie Goulet
With Kurt’s busy schedule, Justin Goulet volunteered to attend the CVSO meetings along with Clyde Goettl. This is a huge help to Kurt and the Club, thank you Justin!
With the changes in officers, Kurt will be making those changes where necessary. IE: club website, Facebook page, etc. where contact info is stated. Ann will get all secretary stuff together and pass on to Laurie. Ann will make sure this is an easy transition for Laurie.
PLEASE be sure to pay CLOSE attention when pulling your signs this spring. Let the club know of any new signage you may need. 
Remember to bring up the “You are here” arrows at intersections this fall.

CVSO Meeting
Clyde attended the meeting and provided us with this wonderful information:
All trails have brush issues 
All intersections are expected to have maps 
Worksheets should be in by April 1. Woody has been in touch with them and has everything worked out.
There is roughly $108,000 for funding and about $38,000 of this is accounted for.
CVSO is in the beginning stages of looking at purchasing a new drag. Starting price is around $25K
Cleveland club took over the Cornell club, combined them.
Also in the early stages of putting together an AWSC get together at a facility such as The Metropolis. They would be looking at having Chippewa County, Eau Claire County and Dunn County funding this. More will come this fall.


 Members attended: 19 and pizza was provided for those who attended.
Meeting adjourned by: Dennis Sykora and 2nd by Rex 

